Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: Perucca, James (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2020 2:01 PM

To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

Cc: Imbertson, Mitchell (CI-StPaul)

Subject: 584 Fairview Ave N -Harcros Chemical Update

Good Afternoon Marcia,

| was out to Harcros Chemical this morning to review their reduction of Class IlIB liquids, property flammable liquid
storage and separation of oxidizers from combustible material in the building. All appears to be in order and substances
below maximum allowable quantities for this warehouse.

An updated emergency management plan is still in the process of review and will be sent to me no later that
02/28/2020. Request for proposals are out for the sprinkler installation. They are expecting to have bids submitted by
03/06/2020.

| will update you as information becomes available to me.

Sincerely,
Jim

Jim Perucca, CFI

Fire Safety Inspector Il

Commercial Inspection Supervisor
City of Saint Paul

Department of Safety and Inspections
651-266-8996



